5/8/24, 1:49 PM Mail - Isabel Rolfes - Outlook

FW: HF 4713 Committee Report

Jamie Long <Rep.Jamie.Long@house.mn.gov>
Wed 4/10/2024 8:11 AM

To:Leah Killian <Leah.Killian@house.mn.gov>;Missi Smith <Missi.Smith@house.mn.gov>

U 1 attachments (103 KB)
H4713CR2-2852333597462090531.pdf,

Pursuant to House rule 6.30 relating to committee reports, |, Jamie Long, Chair of the Rules and
Legislative Administration Committee, hereby authenticate the

following committee report coded H4713CR2, for HF4713, with this email authorization serving as my
signature.

From: Isabel Rolfes <lsabel.Rolfes@house.mn.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 8:10 AM

To: Jamie Long <Rep.Jamie.Long@house.mn.gov>
Subject: Fw: HF 4713 Committee Report

Isabel Rolfes (She/her/hers)

Legislative Assistant to the Majority Leader
Rep. Jamie Long
Isabel.Rolfes@house.mn.gov

(651) 296-1926

If you don’t know about pronouns,

You can learn here.

From: Nathan Bergin <nathan.bergin@revisor.mn.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 8:04 AM

To: Isabel Rolfes <|sabel.Rolfes@house.mn.gov>

Cc: Missi Smith <Missi.Smith@house.mn.gov>; Leah Killian <Leah.Killian@house.mn.gov>
Subject: HF 4713 Committee Report

Pursuant to rule 6.30, Committee Reports, the Revisor's Office electronically approves the attached
committee report: H4713CR2.

Nathan Bergin
Legal Editor
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04/09/24 REVISOR NH H4713CR2

Long from the Committee on Rules and Legislative Administration to which was referred:

H. F. No. 4713, A bill for an act relating to occupational health and safety; requiring the
commissioner of labor and industry to adopt rules related to acceptable blood lead levels
for workers.

Reported the same back with the recommendation that the bill be re-referred to the

Committee on Health Finance and Policy.

Joint Rule 2.03 has been waived for any subsequent committee action on this bill.

This Committee action taken April 9, 2024





